
 

 

 

COMMUNIQUE A.C.A  
                        9th EDITION OF THE A.C.A. ANNUAL CONGRESS 

Dear Sir, Madame 

You are informed that the 9th Congress of African Cotton 

Association (A.C.A) will be hold effectively at KHARTOUM in 
SUDAN on 10th, 11th and 12th of MARCH 2011. 

You are invited to update your agenda by taking into account this 
important event. 

You will be informed in details in the following days. 

Best regards.   


